Wendy Strangeway

From: Kate Bailey

Sent: 06 December 2016 14:46

To: Planning

Cc: Rona Charles

Subject: Bat informatives for recent planning applications
Hello

Al of the following applications appear to involve work to roofs, so please can bat informatives be included
if they are approved:

NYM/2016/0696/FL The Manse, Thorpe Bank, Fylingthorpe

Thanks
Kate

Kate Bailey
Conservation Graduate Trainee

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York YO62 5BP

Tel. 01439 772700
Email. k.bailey@northyorkmoors.org.uk






